On November 15th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding November 22nd Board Item CP1 - Award Exterior Painting Bid for Various Schools:

Question:  Is this repainting...redoing parts of these schools?

Response:  These contracts are to repaint the complete exteriors of the schools.
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